
From: Rozeboom, David B - DNR 
Sent: Tuesday, October 05, 2021 1:07 PM 
To: Lance, Dee - DNR 
Cc: Thompson, Matthew A - DNR 
Subject: FW: Wausau Steel/ Trantow/ Shane Rader 
 

FYI 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Dave Rozeboom 
West Central Region Team Supervisor 
Remediation and Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
Phone: 715-215-2078 
David.Rozeboom@wisconsin.gov 
 
 dnr.wi.gov 
    
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: shane Rader <shanerader@icloud.com>  
Sent: Friday, October 1, 2021 4:40 PM 
To: Rozeboom, David B - DNR <David.Rozeboom@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: Wausau Steel/ Trantow/ Shane Rader 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. 
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know 
the content is safe. 
 
 
Hi Dave, 
 
Just a update,  I have most of the information ready to go,  but I have to work out 
of town for the next 2 weeks, so its going to take me a while to finish up.  Also, I 
found a separate file about Wausau Steel from the DOT 29 lead site.  There is 2 or 
3 thousand pages in that file with some pictures from the north side of Wausau 
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Steel with the same material, carbon rods & crushed batteries.  So, I was working 
on that also. 
 
 
I’ll keep working on this and hopefully be done soon! 
Have a good weekend. 
 
Shane Rader 


